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9th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
Music Tour to Paris, July 2025 

Expressions of Interest 
 

We are delighted to announce our Music Tour to Paris in the summer of 2025. Building on the high standard of musical 
ability demonstrated by many of our students and the very enjoyable experiences we have had on music tours in the past, 
we are planning to visit Paris from Sunday 13th July to Friday 18th July 2025 (6 days/5 nights).  
 
This will be a fantastic opportunity for performers to broaden their performance experiences by participating in four 
concerts in different locations. The tour will include excursions to some of Paris’ most iconic landmarks and students will 
get to sample the sights and sounds of Paris including a day at Disneyland.  
 
All students will need to attend Tour Choir rehearsals in terms 5 & 6, so that they are ready to perform on the international 
stage. We also ask that students attend Junior Choir or Senior Choir and perform in the main two school concerts. 
 
The full cost of the trip is £950-£990, depending on whether the trip reaches full capacity. The payment of this  
will be broken down into 3 instalments. This price includes: 

 

• Four formal concert performances 

• Entry to Disneyland Paris with its memorable attractions 

• Half-board accommodation 

• River trip on the Bateaux Mouches  

• Visits to Arc de Triomphe, Louvre Museum & Nôtre Dame de Paris 

• Entry to the Eiffel Tower 

• Executive Coach Service, including channel crossing 

• Tour performance polo shirt 
 
   

At this stage, we are seeking expressions of interest, prior to offering the trip on the sQuid payment system. Could you 
please complete the form via this link: https://forms.office.com/e/nm0XnzLmyM to register your interest for this trip by 
Friday 20th September 2024. 
 
In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me for further information. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr C. Beach 
Head of Music 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and young people and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. 
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